

April 14, 1981

Mr. Samuel L. Blumenfeld 171 West Seventh Street Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Blumenfeld:

Thank you for the talk "The Development of Educational Statism" which you gave at Sacred Heart University on April 9th. I'm sure it has people thinking lots of new thoughts.

I was sorry that there was not more time to talk with you. I would have liked to explore more of your ideas and learn more about your life. Perhaps someday.

Meantime, I hope that <u>Is Public Education Necessary?</u> will be a success on the market. <u>Its message</u> is important!

Sincerely,

THE CONNECTICUT CATHOLIC CONFERENCE

Patricia J. Brewer, RSM, Ph.D.

Pet Brewer

Coordinator

jf